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28 January 2004
Dr Bachelard

Committee Secretary

Senate Economics Committee


via e-mail to economics.sen@aph.gov.au

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Dr Bachelard

INQUIRY INTO THE SUPERANNUATION SAFETY BILL 2003
I refer to your letter of 11th December 2003 inviting us to make a written submission to the Inquiry into the Superannuation Safety Amendment Bill 2003 (the “Bill”).

Superpartners Pty Ltd (“Superpartners”) welcomes the opportunity to provide comments on the Bill.  Superpartners is one of the leading superannuation fund administrators in the financial services industry, administering 15 large superannuation funds, both public offer and non-public offer, comprising over 4 million member accounts with over 90,000 employers.

I apologise that time has not permitted me to write a submission on the Bill itself, however, I enclose a copy of a supplementary submission made to the Senate Select Committee on Superannuation in July 2002 with respect to its inquiry into Superannuation and Standards of Living in Retirement with respect to “Security” (recorded as submission 107(c)).  This was based largely on submissions made to the Treasury Superannuation Working Group (the “SWG”) in February 2002 with respect to its October 2001 Issues Paper and in November 2002 with respect to the Government’s response to the SWG Report.

Should you have any queries with respect to this please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Galbraith

Manager, Legislative Support

Locked Bag 999

Carlton South VIC 3053

'Phone: - (03) 9200 - 4548 
Fax: -    (03) 9200 - 4525 
Mobile: -  0409 006 572 

E-mail: -fgalbraith@superpartners.biz

